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Subject: FW: College heights pot shop

-----Original Message----- 
From: Danae 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 8:02 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: College heights pot shop 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello! 
I am a resident of college heights (5332 Dalhousie drive) and our household approves of the pot shop! It would be 
nice to not have to drive downtown. 

Danae Lamb 
Redacted

Redacted




